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TRAIN SERVICES — INCIDENTS 

5739. Hon Ken Travers to the Minister for Finance representing the Minister for Transport: 

I refer to question on notice No. 5544, and ask —  

(1) Does the Minister stand by his answer that there were ‘no reported injuries’ for any of the accidents that 
occurred? 

(2) If no to (1), why not? 

(3) Did any of the accidents result in trains being removed from service for more than a week? 

(4) If yes to (3) —  

(a) on what date was the train removed from service; and 

(b) on what date did the train return to service? 

Hon SIMON O’BRIEN replied: 

The Public Transport Authority advises: 

(1)  No injuries were conveyed in addition to those reported in the previously tabled answer to question on 
notice 5543. 

(2) Not applicable 

(3)–(4) Please refer to question on notice 31, provided as additional information to the Estimates and Financial 
Operations Committee. 
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